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   ANNUNZIATA Council 10612 
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  2012 

Grand Knight 
Tom Guidroz 

(985) 868-1319 

Deputy Grand Knight 
Gregg Pellegrin 

(985) 868-6242 

    Financial Secretary   

Marvin Dupre 

(985) 873-8083 

In case of sickness or 

member death please 

contact one of the above. 

Grand Knight’s Report       
     Members who missed last Thursday's business meeting, 

missed a great meal prepared by Richard ( Mike) Naquin. He 

      served baked chicken, white beans and rice, rice dressing 

and dessert. That's like Sunday dinner on a week day! After 

our usual short meeting, Brother Raymond Foret gave us 

something to think about. He remarked that, " Since the 

Knights of Columbus is the first arm in the defense of the 

Catholic religion, we have a moral duty to pray for Catholics 

everywhere and to stop the aggression that is prevalent against 

religion now. If we do not stop this now, our freedom to 

attend mass may become a distant memory.  It wouldn't 

surprise me if open violence becomes a reality in our 

society. We should not only pray for our freedom of religion 

but fight if necessary." Well said Brother Raymond. 

 
  

 

  
   

Annunziata 
Council  10612 

Monthly newsletter 
Publication  XLIII 

Vol.II – MMXII 
Editor Rickie Boudwin 

Send council news to: 
pawpawrick@comcast.net 

or call (985) 851-4519 

Knights of Columbus  

Insurance 
Contact for all of your 

insurance needs.  

Dean Eschete 

K of C Field Agent 
Cell   985-226-7675 
Fax   985-643-9789 
dean.eschete@kofc.org  

For Correspondence: 

G K Tom Guidroz 

Council  10612 

     1804 Bamboo Dr 

   Houma, LA. 70363 

(985) 868-1319 

 

  Knights of the Month  February  Family of the Month 

                                          
    Raymond Foret, Jr                    Barry and Tama Forsyth 

                         Business Meeting March 08
th

     

Rosary 6:15 pm,    Meal 6:30 pm,    Meeting 7:00 pm 
A big thank you to Brother Mike Naquin for preparing our 

February 09
th
 meal.  Brother Mike Naquin will prepare the meal for 

our March 08
th
 meeting. 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Vivat Jesus;  

Thomas Guidroz 
 Thomas Guidroz, Grand Knight  



HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

BROTHER KNIGHTS    

Allen J Trahan Mar 04 

Darrel J Trahan Sr Mar 08 

Dec Connely Duplantis Mar 09 

Rory F Rousseau Mar 09 

Warren E Davis Mar 11 

Vincent J Naquin Mar 12 

Marvin J Dupre Mar 17 

Bobby J DuBois Mar 22 

Michael D Lirette Mar 26 

Darrel J Scurlock Mar 26 

Leroy F Breaux Mar 27 

Matthew C Gaiennie Mar 29 

Terrell A Parfait Mar 30 

Michael A Pontiff Mar 31 

 

Be A Knight  

   
 

Remember to use your 100 Form 

And ask a friend to join 
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentine Queen 

 
   Three time winner Beverly Giroir. Twenty  

   members and family attended the Valentine  

   meal. 

 

CORRECTION to Grand 

Knights Report for February!!! 
Just a little correction on Hope Hunter. 
  
     Hope was one of four nominated for 
the American Legion Teenager of the 
Year at EMHS.  Hope did win the 
Daughters of the American Revolution 
award for EMHS (which is the good 
citizens award).  Each school has their 
own winner.  Annunziata surely has 
wonderful youth passing through their 
doors. 
 

Congratulations!!!  

Members participating in the state 
bowling tournament are – left to right: 

Vincent Naquin, Alan Trahan,  
Darryl Domangue, Richard Naquin 

 

 



 

 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

26 27 

 

28 

 
29  1 March 

KC 

Directors 

Meeting 

6:15 pm  

2 Adoration 

of the Holy 
Eucharist 
8:30 to 12:00 

3  Card 

Tournament 
in Lockport 

4  

 
5 

 

6 7  Ladies’ 

Night Out @ 
6PM Lions 
Share 
Restaurant 

8 KC Bus 
Mtg  7:00 pm 

 

9  
 

 

10    

11  12  13 14 

 
15  

Aux Board 

Meeting 6 pm  
Jean’s house 

16 17  St 
Patricks 
Day 
 
Fais Do Do 

18 

Daylight 

Savings 

Time 

19 20   
4 th Degree 

Meeting  

 

21 
Auxiliary 

Meeting 

Rosary 6:30 

meeting 7pm 

22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29  30 31 

1 April 2 3 4 5   
KC Dir 

Meeting 

6:15 pm 

                    March                 Calendar                                                                2012 



Refreshments: 
March Meeting  
 

Sweets: Bonnie Savoie  
Salty: Ellen Ledet 
Drinks: Anne Voisin 

Door prize February: 
Heidi Ledet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 President’s Notes           March 2012   
 

President 
Jean Naquin- 876-6480 

Vice President 
Sandra Dietz - 876-3388 

Recording Secretary 
Tama Forsyth - 851-5934 

Treasurer 
Barbara Nelson - 879-3136 

   Corresponding Secretary 
Anne Voisin – 876-0283 

Board Member 
Ellen Ledet – 876-6178 

Parliamentarian 
Mary Melian-876-0055 

 

      Hello ladies!  
 

     As we enter this Lenten season, let’s all 
take time to reflect on the goodness of God 
and all his spiritual treasures he bestows on 
us.  Lent is the perfect time to look at our lives, 
our priorities, and our relationships and work 
toward obtaining harmony in them.  
  

     I hope to see many of you at the ladies’ 
social at the Lion’s Share restaurant.  Please 
let a member know if you would like to attend 
but do not wish to drive.   
 

     We will also be collecting used paperback 
books and magazines (please cut off any 
mailing labels) for the Junior Auxiliary to give 
out in hospital waiting rooms.  If you can’t 
make the meeting, this would be a great 
opportunity to bring them! 

Yours in Christ, 

Jean Naquin 
Jean Naquin,  

President  
 

 

Correction 
Sister of the  

Month December 

 
Gayle Domangue 

Sister of the 

Month January 

 
Tama Forsyth 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Auxiliary Birthday’s 
 

Raymonda GuidrozMar 04 
 

Ellen Ledet    Mar 10 
 

Mary Jo Burns    Mar 15 
 

Mandy Naquin    Mar 28 
                       

 

    

Thank You To:  
 
Those that attended the Adoration of the Holy Eucharist. 
Those who helped make the raffle table baskets for the meeting 

Those who represented the auxiliary at the state meeting 

Anyone who helped with the newsletter mailing 

Anyone who donated money or yarn for the knitted hats for cancer patients.   
 

2011-2012 Theme  
Women of The Bible. 
 

 March: Jezebel 
 

March 02: Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
March 03: Card Tournament in Lockport 
March 07: Ladies’ Night Out @ 6PM Lions 
                 Share Restaurant 
March 15: Board Meeting @ 6PM Jean’s 
                 house 
March 21: Auxiliary meeting – Rosary @  
                 6:30, meeting @ 7 PM 
 

Women of the BibleWomen of the BibleWomen of the BibleWomen of the Bible 
 

 Jezebel was a princess, identified in the Hebrew Book of Kings as the daughter of 

Ethbaal, King of Tyre (Phoenicia) and the wife of Ahab, king of north Israel.  According to 

genealogies given in Josephus and other classical sources, she was the great-aunt of Dido, 

Queen of Carthage. 

 Jezebel was a power behind the throne. Ahab and Jezebel allowed temples of Baal to 

operate in Israel, and that religion received royal patronage. After Ahab's death, Ahaziah, 

and Jehoram, his sons by Jezebel, acceded to the throne. The prophet Elisha had one of his 

servants anoint Jehu as king to overthrow the house of Ahab. Jehu killed Jehoram as he 

attempted to flee in his war chariot. 

 Jehu confronted Jezebel in Jezreel, where he incited her court officials to murder the 

queen via defenestration and leave her corpse to be eaten by dogs. Jezebel became 

associated with false prophets. In some interpretations, her dressing in finery and putting on 

makeup before her death led to the association of use of cosmetics with "painted women" or 

prostitutes. 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Jezebel 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember in Your Prayers the deceased souls and families of:  
Herman Courville, Richard Pierron, Chris Hebert, Albert Pellegrin. 
Remember in Your Prayers the sick and distressed members and families of: 
Vanessa Abbott, Floyd Arcement, Phillip Arcement, Danny Bergeron, Percy Bergeron, 
Homer Bland, Jan Blake, August Bonvillian, Lucille Bonvillian, Rickie Boudwin, Alyssa 
Bourg, Mandy Bourg, Joshua Broussard, David Calloway, Tommy & Michelle Chaisson, 
Cody Chatagnier, Amy Cole, Warren Davis, Chris Dehart, Junius Dion, Kimberly 
Domangue, Marvin Dupre, Charlie Duthu, The Dying, Curtis and Carol Eschete, Gloria 
Eschete, Margaret Eschete, Maureen Fanguy, Morris Fanguy, Raymond and Carolyn 
Foret Sr, Theresa Gaubert, Mark and Jane Gray, Connie Gihardi, Raymond Guidry, 
Thomas Guidry, Peggy Henry, Ken Hunter, Goldie Jouandot, Pam Kelly, Kurt LeBlanc, 
Ellen Ledet, Donald McCullough, Kathy Montgomery, R. Mike, Mary L Naquin, Norma 
Naquin, Barbara Nelson, Carter Nicholls, Donald Pellegrin Sr, Donald Pellegrin Jr, Mike 
Pellegrin, Steve Price, Odethel Pontiff, Religious, Sr. Jane, Sr. Paula Richard, Don 
Rhodes, Right to Life, Theresa Rogers, Patricia Samanie, Martha Savoie, Tina Stropola, 
Adele Theriot, Jerome Theriot, Owen Theriot, Elgin Thibodeaux, Marcel Whipple, Turner 
family, Nell Robert family, The Dying, The Unborn, The Unemployed, : Priests, Vocations 
all souls in need of prayer and all the intentions written in our prayer journal and are in 
our hearts. 
For future newsletters, if you have someone you would like to add  
the prayer list or remove someone’s name, please call (876-6480)  
or email me at jnaquin1@gmail.com. 
 

 

Reminder: Adoration of the Holy 
Eucharist Will be on Friday March 02 
from 8:30 am – 12:00  Please make an 
effort to attend. 
 
Auxiliary newsletter:  If I have not 
contacted you about receiving the 
newsletter by email, contact Rickie 
Boudwin at 851-4519. 
 

Chairladies Corner   
Phone: Bonnie Savoie:  

If your e-mail has changed or you are 
not getting any e-mails about the 
auxiliary, please let Bonnie know (868-
3438) or bonniecsavoie@comcast.net 
 

*** Reminder *** Reminder 

*** Reminder *** 
 

 
 

     Annunziata Council 10612 dues for 

2012 are now due.  If you have not paid 

your dues yet please send it in as soon as 

possible to prevent excess mailing.  If you 

have already paid please disregard this 

message.  

     

  Thank You!! 

 



Traffic Camera 
 
I was driving when I saw the flash of a traffic camera.  I figured that my 
picture had been taken for exceeding the limit even though I knew that I 
was not speeding.   
  
Just to be sure, I went around the block and passed the same spot, driving 
even more slowly, but again the camera flashed.   
  
Now I began to think that this was quite funny, so I drove even slower as I 
passed the area once more, but the traffic camera again flashed. 
I tried a fourth and fifth time with the same results and was now laughing 
as the camera flashed while I rolled past at a snail's pace.   
  
Two weeks later, I got five tickets in the mail for driving without a seat belt. 
 

 

Have you insured your most valuable asset?   
 

Is your income protected if you become too sick or hurt to work? Your ability to work 

and earn an income is your most valuable asset. Yet a disability could prevent you 

from earning that income. Just one year of a disability could eliminate your savings. 

I would like to show you that Income Armor, an individual disability income 

insurance product from the Knights of Columbus, should be a key part of your overall 

financial plan and family’s protection. 

If you become too sick or hurt to work, Income Armor provides monthly benefits to 

help you meet living expenses and maintain your standard of living. Your monthly 

benefits help you pay your mortgage ad other monthly bills, and help your savings 

and retirement assets remain intact. 

In short, if you have a job and don’t have a way to protect that paycheck, you should 

seriously consider Income Armor today 

 

Terry Kennedy, General Agent 

Office: 985-649-2703 

Terry.kennedy@kofc.org 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 
  Annunziata Council 10612 

1825 E Tunnel Blvd 

                 Houma, LA 70363  
 


